
 

 

 

 

Mississippi Mills Council – Land Acknowledgement Statement 

 
On January 26, 2021, we acknowledge that this sacred land on which Mississippi Mills 
is now located has been a site of human activity for over 10,000 years and is rich in 
Indigenous history. This land is the ancestral and unceded territory of the Algonquin 
Anishinaabe Nation. We are grateful to the Algonquin ancestors who cared for the land 
and water in order that we might meet here today. 

Before settlers arrived, this territory was subject to the Dish With One Spoon Wampum 
Belt Covenant, an agreement between Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee Nations to 
peaceably share and care for resources. After settlers arrived, it became subject to the 
Three Figure Wampum Belt, last carried by Algonquin Elder William Commanda, which 
commemorates the sharing of this land with English, French and Indigenous Nations 
under the governance of Natural Law. 

We recognize with gratitude the knowledge and contributions that the Algonquin 
Peoples bring to the Municipality of Mississippi Mills. Today, Mississippi Mills is also 
home to other Indigenous peoples from across Turtle Island. We extend our respect to 
all First Nations, Inuit and Métis people for their valuable past and present contributions. 

We are mindful of broken covenants and the need to reconcile with all our relations. 
Together, may we care for this land and each other, drawing on the strength of our 
mutual history of nation building through peace and friendship being mindful of 
generations to come.  

 

 

 


